



7 August 2024

Ref: DOIA 2324-1126

John Luke

Email: fyi-request-24795-71003ab4@requests.fyi.org.nz

Tēnā koe John Luke

I refer to your email of 20 November 2023 to the Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment (MBIE) requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act), the following information:

I noted you have a Māori Economic Development Advisory Board (MEDAB).

- 1. May I ask how you called for public nomination and on what platform you have call for public nominations most recently, e.g. govt.jobs website.
- 2. Also, how many applications you have received from the public and how many you have received from other nominating agencies such as TPK or Ministry of women etc.
- 3. Also, can you please supply the term of appointment and member's pay rate.
- 4. Further, the full meeting minutes of this board since establishment. I am also encouraging you to upload the full meeting minutes to your website to ensure public transparency.

Further to MBIE's response to you of 18 December 2023, this letter is to advise that the information requested at point four above has now been published. This can be found at https://www.mbie.govt.nz/business-and-employment/economic-development/maori-economic-development/he-kai-kei-aku-ringa-strategy-and-action-plan/maori-economic-development-advisory-board.

I hope this information is helpful.

Nāku noa, nā

Shar Amner
General Manager Maori, Te Tumu Houkura

Maori Economic Development Unit

Te Waka Putahitanga